

October 3, 2013

Deacon David G. Lesieur Spiritual Advisor Cursillo Movement c/o Corpus Christi Catholic Church 9715 N. 56th Street Temple Terrace, FL 33637

Dear David,

I have reviewed your letter of September 25, 2013 to Monsignor Morris in which you state the Cursillo "School of Leaders" has selected Mr. Thomas Doyle as the new Lay Director for the Cursillo Movement.

I am also pleased to offer at this time my approval to Mr. Doyle, newly elected.

Be assured of my continued prayers for God's abundant blessings upon the members of Cursillo and the people served by their ministry. I remain,

Sincerely yours in Christ

Most Reverend Robert N. Lynch Bishop of St. Petersburg

Cc: Rev. Robert F. Morris, VG

6363 9th Ave. N • St. Petersburg, FL • 33710 • Ph: (727) 344-1611 • Fax: (727) 345-3086 Post Office Box 40200 • St. Petersburg, FL • 33743-0200